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Statement on Legal Challenge to Wisconsin’s Legislative Maps

MADISON - Assembly Representative Jacobson (D-Oregon) released the following statement
regarding the gerrymandering litigation filed today with the Wisconsin Supreme court.

“Today’s litigation reflects the concerns of Wisconsinites. Our votes have been silenced by the
GOP’s gerrymandered districts for too long.

“Wisconsin voters now have the opportunity to fight for a representative democracy and ensure
that our voices and ideals are heard.”
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